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Special Meeting 

January 29, 2019 

49 Northgate Plaza, Burlington, IN 46915 

 

 

 

The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, January 29, 2019 at  

6:30 p.m. at Town Hall with Council’s Stan Moore, Steve Michael and Teddy Huffer; 

Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger and Public Works Commissioner Steve Stout present. 

 

No guests are present. 

 

President Moore opens the meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Discussion is held regarding the manhole inspection report and soliciting quotes by mail to get 

the manholes in most need done this year. 

 

Vice-President Michael presents copies of a noise ordinance from another municipality to the 

council for review.   Of the various ones he has seen, he feels this is the straightest forward. 

 

C/T Dinger hands copies to the council of the State Board of Accounts directive regarding the 

MVH state distributions 50% law and states that a sub fund of MVH titled, “MVH Restricted” 

will be set up in accordance with the directive.  Council will review all of the information in the 

packet. 

 

Michael motions to adjourn at 7:10 p.m.  Moore 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned.  

 

 

 

____________________________    ____________________________  

Stan Moore, President     ATTEST:    

       Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 


